

## 10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

30th May, 1989

Vear Ronni

I should just like to thank you for giving up so much of your time last week to work both on my speech to the Women's Conference and at the Guildhall. To have two speeches so close together created additional pressures and, as usual, your help was absolutely invaluable.

I was sorry that the Women's speech did not get the attention in the media that I believe it merited, but it was none the less well received. The Freedom of the City ceremony was a most memorable experience and I hope you enjoyed it as much as I did. — ITWA ~

worderful day.

Tay and

Sir Ronald Millar